

## OFFICE OF THE SPEAKER HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, DC 20515

Paul D. Ryan Speaker

April 30, 2017

The Honorable Jenniffer González Resident Commissioner of Puerto Rico U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Jenniffer,

I want to thank you for your hard work in crafting the final fiscal year 2017 appropriations package. The people of Puerto Rico can rest easy knowing that your diligence and creativity ensures them a strong voice in Washington. Without your unique approach to solving difficult problems, we would have been unable to get the relief that your constituents need.

I look forward to our work to ensure that Mi Salud continues to provide high quality health care, and we have you to thank for additional funding for the Mi Salud program. Together we can work to strengthen our relationship and ensure that Puerto Rico sees robust economic growth, higher wages, and more jobs.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Paul D. Rvan